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November 1, 2018 
 
 
To: All Members with PAC Liability Insurance  
 
In discussion with MARSH Canada today, it has come to our attention that some individual paramedics are 
attempting to renew their PAC Paramedic Liability Insurance PRIOR to receiving the email notification reminder to 
renew.  If they do this, it will only provide insurance until the end of the year (i.e. they will have 2 policies that expire 
on December 31st, 2018) 
 
Please make sure to wait until you receive an email reminder from Med Three (which are going out this week) 
before renewing. 
 
Please contact Provincial Vice President Dave Deines if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President  
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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